
From: Sheila Williams <sheilawilliams103@msn.com> 
Sent: June 30, 2020 7:26 PM 
To: Jocelyn Hatfield <jaybrat11@hotmail.com> 
Subject: Agm.  
  
Hello again. Sorry I forgot something's.  
7. Tournament points. Instead of 1 pt we get pt per person to a max of 4. 4 is needed to register for 
league so teams that come to support league every tournament should be rewarded justly. 1 pt does 
nothing to standings and is not enough of an incentive to bring teams out.  
8. If a team with a person with special needs (wheelchair) is registered on a team and the home team is 
not wheelchair accessible then that night of play should be at a venue that is wheelchair 
accessible.  Persons should  not be penalized for being in a vulnerable position.  
Thank you for your time.  
 
 


